
 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Class Assembly Year 4 - Friday 6th July 2018 

There will be an opportunity for you to come and watch your child’s class assembly on 

Friday in the school hall.  The assembly is due to start at 2.15pm and will last approximately 

30 minutes. 

You can access the school through the Front Office. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely 

Alison Fox 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


